February 24, 2012
Fred C. Arfman, P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.

128 Monroe St. NE

Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re:
Lowes Subdivision Lot 3 
Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer’s Stamp dated 2-8-12 (A14/D006B)

Dear Mr. Arfman,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2-08-12 and the inlet analysis received 2/12, the above referenced plan is approved for Grading Permit and Building Permit. This project requires a Topsoil Disturbance Permit since it is disturbing ¾ of an acre or more and a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit.  
Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology. To obtain a CO, Engineer Certification of the Grading Plan per the DPM checklist is required. 
Before phase II can receive a C.O. an Elevation Certificate must be submitted for review and approval. Also, the dumpster pad must drain into the SAS via a grease trap.
Hydrology is requesting that all proposed landscape areas are depressed to retain/infiltrate the moisture that falls on them. 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.







Sincerely,







Curtis Cherne, P.E., CFM.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
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